
PUBLIC NOTICE of DRAFT PERMIT 
SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL 

Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
 
Topic: Proposed Lateral and Vertical Expansion at Greenpointe Class 2 Landfill 
 
Location: 500 Hamlin Road, Easley, Anderson County, SC 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control’s (SCDHEC) Solid Waste 
Permitting and Monitoring Section has received a permit application from Wasteco, Inc. (the 
applicant) for a lateral and vertical expansion at the existing Greenpointe Class 2 Landfill. The 
Department has determined that the request meets all technical requirements of the solid waste 
regulations and is placing a draft permit on notice. If approved, the request will add additional 
area to the existing footprint of the landfill. This decision is not final and is open for public 
comment. 
 
The regulations and other information on landfill requirements can be viewed on DHEC’s 
website at: 
 
 https://live-sc-dhec.pantheonsite.io/sites/default/files/media/document/R.61-107.19.pdf 
 
A copy of the draft permit and the application may be viewed on DHEC’s website at: 
 
http://www.scdhec.gov/PublicNotices/ 
 
Please bring this notice to the attention of persons you know who may be interested in this 
matter. Where there is significant public interest, DHEC may hold a public meeting or hearing to 
explain the permitting process and receive additional comments. Written comments or requests 
for a public meeting may be submitted through December 12, 2020 to the DHEC contact listed 
below. All comments received will be considered before a final decision is made. 
 

SCDHEC 
Solid Waste Permitting & Monitoring Section - BLWM 

2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
Contact: Justin Koon 

Phone: (803) 898-1339, Email: koonjt@dhec.sc.gov 
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